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Nurture Pool: Welcome Post

Welcome to [NAME OF GROUP]!


(This post will only take 2 minutes to 
read & download your free worksheets 
below)


We [VERB] [NICHE] to [BREAK THROUGH 
PARADIGM] to finally stop [PAIN] and 
[GAIN DREAM] … even if [LIMITING BELIEF].


That being said, you’ll soon discover we 
do things very differently.


We focus on [USP], which leads to greater 
[WANT] whilst making the process 
[BENEFIT].


Last year, we helped [NICHE] in [NUMBER] 
countries [DREAM] and escape [ROADBLOCK].
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We have even [INSERT AUTHORITY 
STATEMENT]. 


And today, we routinely help [NICHE] 
change their lives by [HOW].


All this without [FRUSTRATION], [LIMITING 
BELIEF] or [PREVIOUSLY BURNT TRUST].


As our newest [GROUP NAME] member, make a 
habit of coming back and checking out our 
live streams, plug-and-play worksheets 
and behind-the-scene tips & tricks.


So here is how to download your free 
gifts & get the most out of the group …
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Step 1: Dive Deep Into The Guides


We have purposefully crafted step-by-step 
plans to help you create more [3 SUCCESS 
CURRENCIES]. 


Step 2: Download The Worksheets


These will be released [TIME] and pinned 
to the top of the page.


Step 3: Your 30-minute Functional Health 
Consultation


If you are a [NICHE] and [QUALIFYING 
STEP], you’re most likely just a few 
steps away from a [DREAM], [DREAM] and 
[EMOTIONAL DREAM].
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In this 30-minute Functional Health 
Consultation, we will:


Release your health-handbrakes, review 
your nutrition & lifestyle, and build the 
perfect roadmap ahead that guarantees you 
the results, specifically for you.


Assess your health using strategies that 
have been crafted from over 14 years 
industry experience and is currently 
pioneering research in universities. 


This gives me critical insight into areas 
which nearly all health professionals 
miss … all in a non-invasive, remote & 
cost-free way. 
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These particular strategies are 
responsible for:


[INSERT RESULTS]


[INSERT RESULTS]


[INSERT RESULTS]


[INSERT RESULTS]


Simply comment "LET'S ROCK" below and we 
will DM you to schedule your 
complementary consultation.


P.S. We take these calls pretty seriously 
... if you don't attend the call and we 
haven't heard from you within 7 days, you 
will be banished into the land of 
Facebook and exiled from [GROUP NAME] for 
12 months.
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For more information, don't forget to 
check out [WEBSITE].


Along with my social media pages at:

[INSTAGRAM]

[YOUTUBE]


We’re excited to share this journey with 
you!


Welcome to the tribe,


[YOUR NAME AT BUSINESS NAME]




Nurture Pool: Welcome Message

Welcome [NAME] to [GROUP NAME].


Please take your time to read this post.


I will also send you a friend request so 
none of our epic worksheets get lost when 
we send them to you in the future.


In the meantime, I would love to see what 
your main [GOAL] is?






Notty’s to Hotty’s
Prospect pool

Cold Luke-Warm The Hotties



DM: Invite the Hotties

Hey [NAME]!


I appreciate the recent engagement / your 
loyal following. 


I just want to check that you’re inside 
[PROGRAM NAME]. 
 
We have a ton of value that helps [NICHE] 
[ACHIEVE DREAM] and [ESCAPE PAIN].


Shall I send you the link? 



Email: Sweat the Content

Hey [NAME]!


I’ve just posted [A THING] inside [GROUP 
NAME].


It was responsible for [RESULT].


I’d love your opinion when it comes to 
[SOMETHING ABOUT THE THING]. 
 
Let me know here: [LINK THE POST]


